
 

Sara Hart Weir, President 
National Down Syndrome Society 

 

 

   and Christina Elliott, Executive Director 
California ABLE Act Board 

 

 
North Los Angeles County Regional 
Center and Family Focus Resource 

Center are pleased to offer the 
following presentation: 

 

Monday, February 13, 2017 
6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

North Los Angeles County Regional Center 
9200 Oakdale Avenue, Chatsworth, CA  91311 

Enter from Oakdale Ave. and park in rear 

 
The ABLE Act allows people with disabilities who acquired their disability before the 

age of 26 to save more than the current $2,000 – up to $100K – without jeopardizing 

their public benefits, including SSI/SSDI or Medicaid.  

Learn more during a joint presentation from: 
 

As President of the National Down Syndrome Society, Sara Hart Weir oversees the organization’s 

mission, vision and administration, which is the largest nonprofit in the United States dedicated to 

advocating for people with Down syndrome and their families. Under Weir’s leadership, NDSS led the 

advocacy effort behind the passage of the landmark and ABLE Act in 2014. 

 

As Executive Director for the California ABLE Act Board, Christina Elliott is overseeing the 

development and implementation of the ABLE program in the state of California. 

Registration not required. For questions, please call the Family Focus Resource 

Center at 818-374-9107 or email Victoria Berrey at victoria.berrey@csun.edu 


